Song, Taehoon

L]
From: Forster, Sara
Sent: Friday, November 2., 2019 1:13 PM
To: Song, Taehoon; Pavon, Sandy
Cc: Tomczak, Tammy
Subject: FW: Zevacor bond r arn re NRC License No. 45-25221-05

Could you please have the email below scanned and returned to me? It is a Request for information related
to CN591378, Dkt. No. 030-38113.

Thank you,

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist Licensing Revi. rer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region 111
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

sara.forster@nrc.g~

Direct: (630) 829-9892

Facsimile: (630) 515-1078

'USNRC
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From: Forster, Sara

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 11:57 AM

To: chris.troha@aon.com

Subject: Zevacor bond return re NRC License No. 45-25.21-05

Dear Mr. Troha:

| am preparing to return Zevacor’s surety bond ass :iated with the above-referenced r~1ioactive materials
license, concurrent with the NRC’s acceptance of 1 fie's surety bond. We plan to retu | the bond on or before
January 31, 2020. Are you the individual to whom e returned bond should be addressed? Or is it another
individual? If you could arrange for Zevacor to pro Je a signed and dated letter, nami-j the individual to
whom the bond should be returned, it is appreciate.. Submission of this information a: 1 pdf file attached to
an email or via facsimile will allow for the quickest processing. Please call or email me with any questions you
may have, or if you are unable to respond by the date suggested above. Thank you in advance for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist Licensing Revie' r
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region III
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

2443 Warrenville Rd. - Ste. 210

Lisle, IL 60532-4352

sara.forster™-t1c.gov

Direct: (630) 829-9892




Facsimile: (630) 515-1078
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